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Happy New Year 2016!!
Hope that everyones holidays were relaxing
and enjoyable!!
goMOMS is kicking off the New Year with
our January Busy Bags & Craft Night on
Tuesday, January 12th, 2016. This is one of
our most loved goMOMS meetings, a
perfect opportunity for casual chatting with
other moms while assembling crafts for your

kiddos!!
Facebook Search:
T'uesday, January 12th, 2016 n 20MOMS- Greater Oakland
Busy Bags & Craft Night Mothers of Multiples
Since it is a closed group, click on, “join the
e 6:30 Mom's Chat group”, and let the fun begin!!

* 7:30 Meeting

-Fun games & activities to take home for kids
-Crafts & DIYs for moms

goMOMS.org has a new
password for the Members

Only section:
multiplemoms

Play dates

Looking for something fun to do
with your multiples!?

Host or attend a play date!

Play dates are a excellent way for
goMOMS and their children to
connect!

To host a play date, fill out the
Evite Request Form

Any additional questions, contact
Sarah Genovese, Secretary,
gomomssecretary@gmail.com.

Meeting Location:
Abiding Presence Lutheran Church
1550 Walton Blvd
Rochester Hills, MI 48309



http://www.goMOMS.org/
http://form.jotform.us/form/42976740461158
mailto:gomomssecretary@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/

goMOMS Philanthropy

goMOMS president, Sarah Leiteritz made the official decision this winter
to dedicate quarterly $500 donations from the goMOMS auction earnings
to the Royal Oak Beaumont NICU. Many goMOMS have been touched
by the caring doctors and nurses who care for our special loved ones in the
NICU. goMOMS takes pride in giving back to the community. Thank you
Sarah Genovese for purchasing all of the sweet items for the NICU.
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The Philanthropy Continues

goMOMS chose to adopt a family this holiday season to make their
Christmas a little brighter. goMOMS members collected a variety of
special presents for a mother and her twin eight year old girls. Sarah
Leiteritz and Jovita S dropped off the items for the family who was
extremely appreciative by the generosity of our group. Thank you to those
members who helped to make this happen!!




goMOMS Book Nook What are goMOMS reading to their
With so many good books out there it can be hard to families?
know which ones to choose!! Along with myself, I have This January we wanted to focus on goMOMS
asked Librarian and goMOMS member Mei-Ling family favorite books!! Check out some of the
Thomas for some suggestions on some of the great pieces books goMOMS members are reading to their
of literature to share. families!!

The Chronicles of Narnia
by C.S. Lewis

Percival the Plain Litde Caterpillar
7 - —Angela Almas
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Percival the Plain Little Caterpillar
By Helen Brawley
—Jean Szura

Chester by Melanie Watt
—Lori Przybyl

Goodnight iPad by Ann Droyd
—Lori Przybyl

BY KATE & JIM Mc<MOULLAN

I'm Dirty!
By Kate and Jim McMullan Extra yarn by Mac Barnett
—Marisa Kallie —Marisa Kallie
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Everyone Loves Bacon
by Kelly Dipucchio
—Mei-Ling Thomas

JIM MSMOULLAN
I'm Fast!

By Kate and Jim McMullan
—Marisa Kallie

Tikki Tikki Tembo

Tikki Tikki Tembo
Retold by Arlene Mosel
—Lisa Ventimiglio



Otis by Loren Long
—Lori Przybyl
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Frog and Toad are Friends The Bear in the BOOk

by Arnold Lobel
—Marisa Kallie

PeteCat

The Sweetest Fig
by Chris VanAllsburg
—Marisa Kallie

Kate Banks pictures by Georg Hallensleben The Tl]:ran by J an Brett
—Mei-Ling Thomas

The Bear in the Book
by Katie Banks

—Marisa Kallie
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James Dean Eric Litwin

(creator of Pete the Cat)

Pete the Cat by James Dean
—Lori Przybyl

goMOMS
Reading List

The Tortoise & The Hare
By Jerry Pinkney
—Marisa Kallie



JOMOMS Holiday Party

Photos provided courtesy of goMOMS member, Lori
Przybyl, Thank you!!




JOMOMS Holiday Party

M OMS Photos provided courtesy of goMOMS member, Lori
Przybyl, Thank you!!




GJOMOMS Holiday Party

Photos provided courtesy of goMOMS member, Lori
Przybyl, Thank you!!
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2015-2016 goMOMS Board Members

President—Sarah Leiteritz
gomomspresident@gmail.com

Vice President—Jovita Scrogin
gomomsvicepresident@gmail.com

Secretary— Andrea DeBusschere
gomomssecretary@gmail.com

Treasurer—Trish Hughes
gomomstreasurer@gmail.com

Membership Coordinator—Sarah Genovese
gomomsmembership@gmail.com

MOMS Coordinators—Laura Bergen
gomomsnewmoms@gmail.com

MOMS Coordinators— Michelle Tedder

gomomsnewmoms@gmail.com

Committee Chairs—Colleen Porter
gomomscommittee@gmail.com

Committee Chairs— Amy Wacek
gomomscommittee@gmail.com

Website Administrator—Lori Przybyl
gomomswebmaster@gmail.com

Newsletter Editor—Marisa Kallie
gomomsnewsletter@gmail.com

Fundraising Coordinator
gomomsfundraiser@gmail.com

Coming in February

9th- goMOMS meeting/Night Out at Champps
in Troy Michigan. Come enjoy some good
conversation and appetizers with goMOMS

Week of 15th - Mom's Night Out location & date
determined by hosting mom
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Consider joining a committee!

Committees are an important part of our group and
we always appreciate volunteers. Being part of a
committee is a great way to be involved in goMOMS
and meet other members,

Check out the Committee Section on our website
under the members Only heading

For additional information, contact goMOMS
Committee Chairs, Colleen Porter or Amy Wacek
gomomscommittee@gmail.com

Announcements

Expecting? Or delivered recently? Let us know,
and we would love to share your exciting news
with our goMOMS members. Please include
your name, spouse's name, babies' names and
birth information (date, time, weight), a photo,
and any sibling information that you would like
to include.

Send all information and images to,
Marisa Kallie, Newsletter Editor,
gomomsnewsletter@gmail.com

More Information about goMOMS

goMOMS is a nonprofit, 501(c)(3), organization.
We bring together mothers of twins, triplets,
quadruplets (or more!) for support in the unique
situations we encounter with pregnancy and
raising multiples. Contributions to goMOMS are
tax deductible. Consult your tax professional for
details.
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